
 

 

NOTICE 
 

COURT OF QUEEN’S BENCH 
 
RE:  OFFICES CLOSED MONDAY DECEMBER 24, 2018 
 
 
Provincial government offices will be closed for the full day on Monday December 
24, 2018.  In light of this closure, all Court of Queen’s Bench Registry offices in 
Manitoba will be closed on December 24, 2018 and reopen on Thursday 
December 27, 2018. 
 
Documents subject to a filing deadline of December 24, 2018 will now be 
calculated to have a filing deadline of December 27, 2018. 
 
Please note that parties must commence legal proceedings within specified 
limitation periods and that this notice does not change limitation deadlines. 
 
 
  
 
ISSUED BY: 
 
“Original signed by Amy Jackson” 
__________________________________ 
Amy Jackson, Registrar 
(Manitoba) 
 
DATE:  December 4, 2018 
 


